
 

  

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 Info Release - Temporary Closure 

 

Laval, March 24th, 2020 

TRANSIT Truck Bodies complies with the request of the government of Quebec which orders, from 

Wednesday March 25 at 12:01 am until April 13, 2020, the temporary closure of our facilities in 

order to keep our employees safe at home. 

Operations will resume on April 13 unless the government advises otherwise. 

We maintain a reduced service limited to communications and urgent matters. Key people in 

these departments will work remotely to provide all the required information to the best of their 

ability. 

We ask our customers and suppliers not to ship anything to us for the moment. The Transit team 

will contact you when operations have resumed. 

Our team being at the heart of our success and our operations, our priority is more than ever to 

preserve their health and well-being. The same goes, of course, for our customers and partners. 

We would like to thank our employees for their solidarity and collaboration in adapting to this 

extraordinary situation. 

Be watchful and take care of yourself and your loved ones.  

We thank you for your trust. 

The TRANSIT Truck Bodies team 

 


